
 

Good Morning Manchester Community Schools, 

The following confirms our Learning Plan updates from last week regarding the return of 
all Pre-Kindergarten through 8th Grade In-Person students to In-Person learning this 
Thursday, December 10, 2020.  Given the latest State of Michigan Department of 
Health and Human Services order, our 9th through 12th grade students will remain in 
the Remote Learning format through the duration of the existing order, which is 
December 20, 2020.  All of our various departments, including Transportation, Food 
Services, Buildings and Grounds, and support staff are preparing for our student's 
return this Thursday and all services will be provided. 

We have attached the latest State of Michigan Department of Health and Human 
Services order for your review. 

State of Michigan Department of Health and Human Services Update  

Please let us know if you have any questions regarding this latest confirmation update. 

  

Dr. Bezeau 

Superintendent  

Manchester Community Schools 

  

  

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/TDnZn9KFGLwOUm3DJCu6jg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhsK0cP0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPWZWYTdEM2lQcnZrJm1hbD02NTk2YzU1NGVhZmYzYjdlZThmZDhlMjgyYmJiZWQ4YzZhNTE2YzBhNWIwZTExMDI2OWIxOTZlZGQzZjBkYmI0VwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAR5x5z18nUe4CUhRzY2FqaWNAbWNzLmsxMi5taS51c1gEAAAAAQ~~

